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3 separate ferry services. Transport Scotland would be responsible for 
upgrading the shore infrastructure to enable a non-tidal operation of the ferry 
service however costs associated with the road infrastructure  will have to be 
provided locally. 

 
4.4 Various meetings have taken place with residents 
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5.1 This report sets out the position regarding a community led initiative to provide a 

link road connecting the communities of Kerrera. It is understood that the 
community still intend to take forward a grant application to fund a link road. The 
council has provided a topographical survey which will assist any bid application 
process.  This report proposes that the Council progress the detailed design 
subject to the community group agreeing to take the lead on the funding 
application. The community need to take the necessary steps in terms of detailed 
design and cost estimate in advance of any future grant application.  Whilst the 
council would be happy to provide high level advice it does not have funding in 
place to take forward the construction.  

 
 
6.0 IMPLICATIONS 
 
6.1 Policy None known 
   
6.2 Financial  


